
3rd to 19th April 2020

Many of you will be having meetings with your Life group or prayer meetings online

now we can't meet in person. Here are the Trustees who are continuing to meet

weekly during the crisis. If you have any questions or feedback for us please email

secretary@oakhambaptist.org.uk.

See you soon

Trustees



Easter services (on the Website, Facebook and YouTube)

Palm Sunday AM (5th April 2020)

All age service featuring Rhoda and the children’s and youth groups

Good Friday AM (10th April 2020)

Reflective Communion with Julie Leefe – be ready with your own bread and wine.

Easter Sunday AM (12th April 2020)

Service led by Graham Dunn

You can now access the video sermon on the website, Youtube and Facebook. You

can use the links below to go to your preferred platform.

Facebook YouTube Website

OBC children and youth channel
You can now access the OBC children and youth channel by clicking here. Here will

will find the playlist for the various children and youth groups.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCuxgARly413TNTpGOPPzYyA/playlists
https://www.facebook.com/OakhamBaptistChurch/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC4BbxSsvRFwPNEu0EQaeeHg/
https://oakhambaptist.org.uk/Media/AllMedia.aspx


Prayer Line

We are sure you are being well cared for by your group leaders during this unusual

season we are walking through together. However, for those not in a group or who

would simply like personal and confidential prayer for God's healing, peace,

protection or any other matter concerning you in connection with the virus, we are

offering to pray for you over the phone. Simply email

ministryteam@oakhambaptist.org.uk stating your phone number and we will call you

as soon as possible.

Let us always remember, He has His strong hold upon us all. Psalm 91:14-16 (Good

News)

With our love and prayers,

Peter & Kate

PRAYER CHAIN

Please contact one of the following people to share emergency prayer request: 
John Donald 

Julie Leefe 

Diary for 3rd - 19th April 2020

All usual activities have been cancelled. Any updates will be communicated by

email.

Sundays @ 19:00 Prayer Meeting

Wednesdays @ 10:00 Prayer meeting

Click here for information on how to connect to the meeting.



_______________________________________

Please contact your Life Group leaders to find out the meeting arrangements your

group.

The next Newsletter will be sent out on Friday, 17th April 2020. All articles and

updates to be included in that edition of the Newsletter should be received by

Monday, 13th April 2020. This Newsletter edition will cover 17th April - 3rd May

2020. Please send your articles by emailing newsletter@oakhambaptist.org.uk or

contact Ebe in the office on 01572 724990.

Ebe (Administrator): admin@oakhambaptist.org.uk

Church office: 01572 724990

Newsletter: newsletter@oakhambaptist.org.uk



If you're a member of Oakham Baptist Church, you'll have received login information

for MyChurchSuite, the online tool that you can use to keep track of events, your

team rotas and much more.

If you would like to get a login or have forgotten your password, please contact Ebe

ebe.kangombe@oakhambaptist.org.uk

Our mailing address is:

Oakham Baptist Church

Melton Road

Oakham

Rutland

LE15 6AY




